Good Day All. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Despite the less than opportune timing of the multi layered Governor's announcement just prior to the holiday break, we are both excited and optimistic about the opportunity for the start of Winter sports. 

Although the initial approval for a 12/26/20 start date was announced it is not practical or feasible to start a season on the Saturday after Christmas or during a time when school is not in session and all involved have alternative plans and busy schedules. 

Schools and districts across the state are wrestling with the short notice and myriad of variables in trying to select an appropriate start date.  

The target date for the winter athletic season for Lamoille Middle and High School will likely be Monday, January 4th. Additional information and updates will follow. 

Please feel free to contact Stacy Stokes with any Middle School inquiries or Tim Messier with any High School inquiries.   

Tim Messier
Stacy Stokes
Lamoille Middle/High School Athletics     

